
From the VFW National Webmaster: 

Scammers are sending spam emails saying that your email <password> 

will expire soon, and you should click a link to "Renew your Password". 

DO NOT DO IT! 

If you are asked for the password to your email,  

DO NOT GIVE IT!  

DELETE the spam email and block the sender. 

Giving away your email password CAN and WILL have catastrophic effects 

on the email server. 

A legitimate party will NEVER ask you for your email password, nor will 

your email password expire. 

Sadly, many people are falling for this fraud.  

Your email password should be considered as sensitive as your social 

security number. 

Remember, if it looks suspicious, do NOT participate in their request. 

Questions? Contact Post Webmaster, Pat Newcomb, at: 

webmaster@vfw12101.org 

webmaster@vfw12101.org

